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Macmillan Coffee Morning
This event was very different this year and we are sorry we could not invite you all into school for a cake and a chat. However, the children did a great job in decorating their envelopes and they thoroughly enjoyed their cake and green slushies! We are pleased to announce that you have raised £1,114! This is an incredible amount considering the circumstances, so thank you all very much for your generosity for this very worthwhile charity.
Parents’ Evening

A reminder Parents’ Evening will be a 10 minute telephone call with your child’s teacher weeks commencing 2nd November and 9th November. 

Contact Details

Normally at Parents’ Evening we would ask parents to check all details for contact numbers and emails. If you have recently changed your phone number or email can you notify the school office as soon as possible.
Photographer

Academy Photography will be in school on Monday 23rd November to take individual photographs. Unfortunately, it will not be possible this year to have photos taken with siblings. All payments for this service will now be made online directly to Academy Photography as school can no longer accept payments. This is to ensure a speedy and more direct ordering system. Information will be sent home once photographs have been taken.
Year 6 Secondary School Applications
Please note that the closing date for online applications is Saturday 31st October 2020.  

Dinner Money

Dinner money is £12.50 per week (i.e. £2.50 per meal).  If you prefer to pay for the half-term in advance, it will be £87.50 for Monday 2nd November to Friday 18th December. Please ensure that payments are made promptly using our online system. Outstanding dinner money invoices are sent by email and we wish to remind you that dinner money should always be paid in advance not arrears. We hope that your child will have school dinners but please remember to give the school office one week’s notice in writing of any changes to your child’s lunch arrangements. 
Hotdog Lunch
Wednesday 25th November

We will be offering our Hot Dog Wednesday lunch after-half term. We normally have this on the 4th Wednesday of each month. As with all our special lunches that we offer to children who usually have sandwiches, a letter will go out and if you wish your child to have the lunch, you will need to return the slip with payment in a named envelope by the return date on the letter. 

Cake Sale
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The kitchen will be selling homemade chocolate sponge cake on a Friday morning break priced at 50p. This will start on Friday 13th November. Payment should be paid in advance using Scopay on-line payment. Cake can be found in ‘Products’ then ‘Cake Friday’. We are asking for payment to be made in advance for the half-term, this will ensure your child receives cake on a Friday. For the half-term it will be £3.00. Payment should be made no later than Friday 30th October.

Toast Sale

When we return after half-term the kitchen will be selling toast at break time priced at 40p per slice (2 halves) max 1 slice per child.
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Monday - Year 3

Tuesday - Year 4

Wednesday - Year 5

Thursday - Year 6

Toast sales will start week commencing 9th November. Payment should be paid in advance using Scopay on-line payment. Toast can be found under ‘Products’ then ‘toast’. We are asking for payment to be made in advance for the half-term, this will ensure your child receives toast on their nominated day. For the half-term it will be £2.40. Payment should be made no later than Friday 30th October.
Water Bottles in School
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school every day. This should be for water please, not squash.
PE Kits
Please can you ensure your child has a full PE kit including trainers, t-shirt, shorts, joggers/tracksuit bottoms and a warm top. Can you also ensure that your child’s name is written inside all uniform.
Communicating with School

Please do not come on to the school site without a prior appointment. These can be made by calling or emailing the school. Can we please ask parent/carers if you do come on to the school site that you wear a face mask.
Earlybirds Bookings
A reminder if you need to make an emergency booking it must be made before 12 o’clock on that day. In addition, if you cancel an Earlybirds session after 12 o’clock, you will have to collect your child from Earlybirds as they may have already been taken there by a member of the Earlybirds team.

Online Safety/Safeguarding Tip of the week

If you use a mobile phone, enable a passcode to prevent someone else accessing it and pretending they are you.
Clothing Bank
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Please remember that we have our own clothing bank in the staff car park. This is to support the Children’s Air Ambulance Service – a very worthwhile charity that saves many lives every year. Please let us have your unwanted clothing, blankets, curtains etc. and bring them round to the clothing bank at the start or end of the school day.
Lost Property
Once again we have a cupboard full of lost property – items that have not been named and so cannot be returned. Please encourage your child to come and search for anything they may have lost in school and ensure that items are named from now on.
Dates for the Diary

Autumn Term 2020
23rd October 

Break up for Half Term
2nd November 

School Open

w/c 2nd November
Parents’ evening phone call

w/c 9th November
Parents’ evening phone call

16th December

Y3 & Y4 Christmas lunch

17th December

Y5 & Y6 Christmas lunch

18th December

Break up for Christmas

Spring Term 2021
4th January 

Teacher Training Day
5th January

Teacher Training Day
6th January 

School Open

12th February

Break up for Half Term

22nd February 

School Open
1st April


Break up for Easter
Summer Term 2021
19th April

School Open

3rd May


Bank Holiday

28th May

Break up for Half Term

7th June


Teacher Training Day

8th June


School Open

20th July

Break up for Summer Holidays

21st July


Teacher Training Day
